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CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

These derivatives markets are called "gambling," only it’s hardly a gamble
when taxpayers cover your losses while you keep your wirmings. Our
"financial services based economy" isn’t an economy at all, it’s organized
crime, and it needs sunshine and plenty of it. The CFTC must adopt the
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits as a MINIMUM initial step,
leading to complete and full transparency of all financial dealings.

Sincerely,

Gary Chrisler
5302533448


